
           

Eastbourne Historic Vehicle Club would like to invite you to join us for our 

last meeting of 2024 at Sovereign Harbour Eastbourne. 

As Winter draws in its time to put our toys into hibernation until the spring, 

so please support this event & display your classic & vintage vehicles for the 

public to see. 

‘’We also have live music at 11am with Rob Willis & his Retro review’’ So do 

come along and have a sing song & dance!  

 

Date:  Sunday November 17th, 2024 

Time: 9am onwards 

Venue: Sovereign Harbour, North Lock Side, Pacific Drive, Eastbourne, BN23 

5BJ 

Please contact me to confirm attendance  

text, phone, WhatsApp 07849-626405 or email– sharonwinter@tiscali.co.uk  

Lets make this a good one! 

Look forward to seeing you all 

Sharon 

EHVC Meetings Director 

 


